
  

 

Thursday 13 March 2025 

 
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Monday 24 
February 2025. I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 
How many of your employees are defined as lone workers or high-risk staff? 

 

Risk assessments for lone working are undertaken and held in departments with the 
associated mitigation plans. As these can be dynamic they are held locally and to 
collate a current total active number of lone workers across the organisation would 
exceed the time limitations 
 

Who is your current provider of lone worker devices/apps? 

 

Skyguard Ltd 

 

How did you provide the service (e.g. tender, direct award, framework)? 

 

 
Framework reference NF002415  

 

 

If framework, which framework did you procure through (GCloud, NHS 

Framework or other)? 

 

 NHSSC 

 

How many devices/apps do you currently pay for? 

 

8 

 

How much are you paying per device/app? 

 

This information is commercially sensitive. 

 

What is the end date for your current contract? 

 

On going  

 



  

 

What is the name and job title of the person or person managing your lone 

worker devices/apps? 

Under section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act – Personal Information -MKUH 

does not give out the names of staff members.  

 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please 
address your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS 
Foundation Trust, Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after 
exhausting our internal process, you are still unhappy with the information received, 
you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the 
address above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Team Lead 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


